
 
 
May 31, 2019 

 

To our valued customers,  

 

TCP will NOT be implementing a price increase through the end of 2019.  We have prepared internally to not 

pass additional fees incurred any potential tariff increases on to you, our valued distributors. Granted, this is 

pending any additional action that US Government takes regarding tariff penalties in the immediate future. We 

are working incredibly hard to ensure that commitments that have been made to end users can be honored 

through the end of 2019.   

 

TCP CEO, Ellis Yan, is incredibly passionate about providing price stability in an ever changing market.  
 
If you have any additional questions or concerns please reach out to your TCP representative directly.  Thank 
you for being a loyal supporter of TCP.  
 
Regards,  
 
 
Lesley Matt 
Vice President – Marketing & Products  
TCP  
lmatt@tcpi.com  


